
 
 
 
To students and parents / guardians:  
 
This October 31st, for Halloween, students available and interested are going to be participating in a charitable 
undertaking for the Cloverdale community. We are starting up our holiday food bank collection with a 
Halloween for Hunger event, trick-or-treating for canned goods for the Cloverdale Food Bank.   
 
The surrounding community has been prepared and paper bags with information about this event were 
delivered so that our neighbours can prepare a donation for October 31st.   
 
This letter is to inform you of the details of this event so that you can be sure of what your son or daughter 
would be doing while participating in this activity.  Students that are able to participate in our Halloween for 
Hunger event will be in the Salish and Clayton Heights community area from 4-7pm collecting those grocery 
bags back and compiling our food bank collection.  Pizza will be ordered for participating students, and from 7-
8 we will be sorting and cleaning up inside Clayton Heights Secondary.  All activity will be wrapped up and 
students released by 8:00pm.  If you have any concerns about this please feel free to contact me with 
questions: young_michelle@surreyschools.ca  
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Michelle Young  
leadership teacher 
École Salish Secondary  
  


